
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 29, 2012 
 
Dr. Lotfia El Nadi 
Cairo University 
Giza 
EGYPT 

 

Dear Dr. Lotfia El Nadi, 

I wish to join Dean Steinmetz in congratulating you on the completion of he Memorandum of 
Understanding between our two universities. Your commitment to make this a success, together with 
Sultana Nahar’s determined management of the process has now produced a highly promising context 
for scholarly and institutional cooperation. 

Thank you very much for your invitation to join you and your team members for the signing of the 
MOA between Cairo University and The Ohio State University. Unfortunately I will not be able to take 
advantage of your generous offer of hospitality due to time constraints. I am glad to know that the 
Office of International Affairs will be represented at the event by Dr. Nahar.  

With my best wishes for a dignified signing ceremony followed by a stream of productive research 
contacts between our two institutions, I remain 

Sincerely yours, 

 
 

Dieter Wanner, PhD 
Associate Provost for Global Strategies and International Affairs 
 
 
cc William I. Brustein, Vice Provost for Global Strategies and International Affairs 
  Joseph E. Steinmetz, Executive Dean and Vice provost, College of Arts and Sciences 
  Dr. Sultana Nahar, Department of Astronomy 

Office of International Affairs 
 

300 Oxley Hall 
1712 Neil Avenue 

Columbus, OH 43210-1219 
USA 

 
Phone (614) 688-5482 

Fax (614) 247-6454 
E-mail oia@osu.edu 

www.oia.osu.edu 
 


